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Friday 18th December 

Happy Christmas 

The staff and governors of St. Andrew’s Primary School would 
like to wish all our families a very happy Christmas and a 

Prosperous New Year. 

We look forward to seeing everybody in 2016. 

PTA 

This year the PTA have bought every child in the school a    
selection box as a Christmas gift. We are sure the children   
appreciate the gesture and would like to say thank you for 

their kind gift. 

School Opening 
 

School reopens in the 
new year on 

Tuesday 5th  

January 

Lexia 

In January we are launching a new 
reading software program which 
will improve children's reading   

ability using stimulating games and 
activities.  Further information will 

be given out in the new year. 


